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July 26, 2019 
 
 
 
 

 
Nunavut Distribution List 

 

 
RE: Notice of Release of Draft Rules for Public Proceedings and Rules for Project Descriptions 
 
The Nunavut Planning Commission (NPC) is releasing for comment the enclosed Draft Rules for Public Proceedings and 
Draft Rules for Project Descriptions pursuant to Section 38 of the Nunavut Planning and Project Assessment Act 
(NuPPAA). Interested parties are invited to comment on the draft Rules by September 24, 2019.  
 
The Draft Rules for Public Proceedings are being developed pursuant to s. 17(1)(d) of the NuPPAA and will apply to the 
NPC’s Public Hearings and Public Reviews and are intended to ensure these processes meet the administrative 
requirements of fairness and provide interested parties a meaningful opportunity to participate. 
 
The Draft Rules for Project Descriptions are being developed pursuant to s. 17(1)(e) of the NuPPAA and will apply to 
all project proposals received by the NPC and are intended to standardize information requirements for proponents 
when entering Nunavut’s regulatory system. 
 
Copies of the Draft Rules are available on the NPC’s Public Registry at http://lupit.nunavut.ca/portal/registry.php and 
all comments, responses, and any further revisions will be posted there as well. 
 
Written comments on the Draft Rules can be submitted by email, fax, or regular mail to: 
  

Nunavut Planning Commission 
 P.O. Box 1797, Iqaluit, Nunavut, X0A 0H0 
 Fax: (867) 979-3443 
 Email: submissions@nunavut.ca  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Andrew Nakashuk 
Chairperson 
Nunavut Planning Commission 
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